
16 NORTH SEPARATION PROJECT
OPEN HOUSE
GMP HALL 
350 HUDSON AVENUE
JULY 24TH AT 5:30 PM
Come and join the project team to learn and ask questions about the 16 North Separation 
Project. The Project involves separating the sewer and stormwater collection systems.  
Separation will replace aging infrastructure and improve the environment by reducing 
sewer overflows during large rain events. The Project is currently in the 95% design phase.

Join Us at the Open House

Project Background and Objectives
Learn why the project is necessary and understand your 
existing neighborhood sewer system.

Design and On-Going Field Work
Members of the project team will discuss the current design plans 
and describe the intent of on-going field work.

Community Impacts
Get an update on the Project schedule and the Community
leave behinds.

SCAN TO GO TO THE PREVIOUS 
PUBLIC MEETINGS
For more information please visit the WE DIG NEWARK website at 
wedignewark.com or contact Brandon Fox at 740-670-7945
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